
Actions requested by the Overview and Scrutiny Committee 
 
 

Date Action 
Requested 

Action to be Taken Response 

 
8th December 
2011 

 
1 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Members requested that the Joint 
Worcestershire Hub review be 
raised for discussion at the next 
following Joint Chairs and Vice 
Scrutiny Network Meeting. 

 
(next Joint Chair and Vice Chairs 
meeting postponed until further 
notice) 
Lead Officers, Overview and 
Scrutiny Support Officers. 
 
TO BE DONE (for the next 
meeting expected in October – 
date to be confirmed) 
  

 
2nd March 
2011 

 
2 
 

 
Members requested that the Joint 
Worcestershire Scrutiny 
Framework be considered at the 
following meeting of the Joint 
Worcestershire Chairs and Vice 
Chairs Network 
 

 
(next Joint Chair and Vice Chairs 
meeting postponed until further 
notice) 
Lead Officers, Overview and 
Scrutiny Support Officers. 
 
TO BE DONE (for the next 
meeting expected in October – 
date to be confirmed) 
 

 
14th June 
2011 

 
3 

 
 

 
Members discussed the Capital 
Programme for the next 30 years 
and questioned whether the 
insulation requirements of 
properties located on Rushock 
Close would be addressed as part 
of this process. 

 
Officers to investigate whether the 
insulation requirements of 
properties located on Rushock 
Close will be incorporated into the 
Capital Programme. 
 
TO BE DONE 
 

 
6th 
September 
2011 

 
3 

 
 

 
Members requested further 
information on a number of matters 
in relation to fly-tipping, including 
more detailed information about: 
 

 - Specific work undertaken to 
address fly tipping in hot spot 
areas;  

  
 - what builders’ rubble consisted 

of and whether there have been 
found to be any links with 
particular businesses; and also 

 
Officers to obtain requested 
information and circulate amongst 
the Committee 
 
TO BE DONE 
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 - what specific approaches had 

been made by neighbouring local 
authorities to successfully tackle 
fly-tipping. 

 
6th 
September 
2011 
 

4 
 
 

 
Members proposed a number of 
questions for Councillor Braley to 
address during the delivery of his 
Portfolio Holder Annual Report 
before the Committee on 27th 
September. 
 

 
DONE 
 
(Questions submitted to 
Councillor Braley on 8/9/11) 

 


